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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. Vice President, 

Iran welcomes delegation of Austria to this UPR session. 
While expressing our appreciation for the decision taken by the Austrian Constitutional Court in revoking a discriminatory law against Muslim girls, we remain concerned over lack of harmony and inclusiveness over anti-discrimination legislations in Austria.  
Mr. Vice President, 

Iran would like to make the following recommendations to Austria for its consideration: 
1. To develop transparent nationwide and inclusive anti-discrimination legislations and administrative measures to protect the rights of all communities in Austria including in particular Muslims who are being increasingly discriminated and targeted by Islamophobia;
2. To establish an independent and effective investigative mechanism to address allegations of torture, ill treatment and other forms of abuse by police forces and others; 

3. To provide appropriate job opportunities for persons with disabilities; 
4. To take necessary legislative and administrative measures to protect children and women against domestic violence; 
5. To provide equal opportunities and access to education for Roma minority at all levels. 
We wish Austria a successful review. 
I thank you.
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